
Friday 26th February
Dear Parent/Carer

This year Moorlands will be taking part in The National Autistic Society’s Schools’ Autism 
Awareness Week during 14th - 18th March. The event will raise awareness of autism, helping 
young people to understand the issues, equipping a new generation with the knowledge to 
accept and empathise with autistic people.

During the week we will be holding a raffle to raise funds for the National Autistic Society. We 
have some fantastic prizes including Bewilderwood tickets, Wroxham Barns, Thrigby, 
Bowling, Quasar, hairdressing vouchers, meal vouchers plus many, many more. Raffle 
tickets will be on sale as of Monday 29th February, and the raffle will be drawn during an 
Autism Awareness assembly for the children on Wednesday 16th March.

Tickets can be purchased every break time until Tuesday 15th March from either Miss V 
Blower or Miss R Blower, and can also be purchased from Miss V Blower on the playground 
after school for a cost of 20p per ticket/£1 per strip. 

Wednesday the 16th March will also be School's Autism Awareness Week's 'Onesie 
Wednesday'. We are inviting all children to come into school in a onesie or their pyjamas. If 
children would like to make a donation there will be a collection in the morning, but this is 
purely voluntary. All proceeds from this and the raffle will go to The National Autistic Society.

If you would like any further information regarding autism or School's Autism Awareness 
Week please speak to either Miss V Blower or Miss R Blower who will be happy to provide 
you with leaflets from The National Autistic Society.

I hope you will all agree that this is a great cause to support and we hope that this will help 
everyone to gain a greater awareness of autism.

We thank you in advance for your support and would also like to take this opportunity to 
thank the PTA for their support with the raffle.

Yours faithfully

Miss V Blower and Miss R Blower


